
From: Valerie Wax Carr
To: Molly Kapeluck
Cc: Wayne Wiethe; Kelly Lavaco
Subject: FW: From the General Contact Us Form
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 2:47:50 PM
Attachments: file2-3.jpeg
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Wayne and I discussed.  He responded to the resident, see below.  However, I did want to add that I
went out personally and looked at the site. There was a small amount of trash that I pick up along
the roadway.  The top wooded area was actually the cleanest I have seen.  The grass along the road
was at decent length.  The area behind the guardrail was much higher, so we will have the boom
mower trim that back. Also we installed no littering signs last year, so the sheriff can enforce better. 
I will ask the sheriff to patrol the area more. Please see attached pictures.
 

Valerie Wax Carr
 
Valerie Wax Carr, MPA
Director of Public Service
1755 Town Park Blvd.
P.O. Box 278
City of Green, Ohio 44232-0278
Phone: 330-896-4176
Cell: 330-705-3309
Fax: 330-896-6606
vwaxcarr@cityofgreen.org

www.cityofgreen.org
 

From: Wayne Wiethe 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 2:11 PM
To: sjf3jc@gmail.com
Cc: Valerie Wax Carr <vwaxcarr@cityofgreen.org>; Kelly Lavaco <klavaco@cityofgreen.org>; Gerard
Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: FW: From the General Contact Us Form
 
The City does own some land at this intersection, of where Wonder Lake was, we are working on
plans to convert this area into a Bio-Retention area to provide for water quality and storm water
management. I have talked to our Service Director and she visited the site and will be discussing
future maintenance with her staff. Just FYI, we have over the past 2 years completed a clean green
project in this area, we moved that to a different site this year but may need to make it an annual
event. Thank you for making us aware of the situation.
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Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 

From: Kelly Lavaco 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: FW: From the General Contact Us Form
 
 
 
Kelly Lavaco
Assistant to Mayor Neugebauer
City of Green
1755 Town Park Boulevard
P.O. Box 278
Green, Ohio 44232-0278
Phone:  330.896.6602

 
From: communications@cityofgreen.org <communications@cityofgreen.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 9:25 AM
To: Kelly Lavaco <klavaco@cityofgreen.org>; Gerard Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: From the General Contact Us Form
 
Direct my comments to: Mayor's Office
First Name: Ron
Last Name: Foxx
What can we do for you?: It is my understanding that the City of Green owns the property at the
corner of Cottage Grove Rd. and Wonderlake Dr. If this is true, you should take a look at it. It is a
disgusting eye sore. Overgrown, beer cans, garbage and anything else that can be thrown out of a
car window. Would you please respond thank you - a 70 year Green resident. 
Email Address: sjf3jc@gmail.com
Phone Number: 330-644-5757
URL: https://www.cityofgreen.org/contact-us
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